Submission to Consultation to RIS
Introduction: The Container Deposit Scheme proposed for beverage containers, has been successfully running in South Australia for many years and now in The Northern Territory.  The rationale to pay for the service of recycling in the initial purchase brings the responsibility back to the producer and the consumer rather than local councils or waste facilities.
Reasons for National Container Deposit Scheme:
· Reduces littering. And so local government costs.
· Creates employment in the Recycling Collection Depots, increased processing facilities.
· Increases social capital and cohesion by groups and families having fundraising events, and activities.
·  Assists local council collections by improving retrieval rate of previously missed recycling either in public places or litter. Reduced yellow top bin collections allows for existing services to have a longer life before needing upgrades, (trucks, bins etc)
· Improves recycling rate of valuable resources such as aluminium, steel and plastics.
· Clean recycling collections with reduced contamination separation costs.
· Producers will make money, as all containers will be charged for but not all collected and processed.
· Strong public support for the scheme.
Conclusions: As a Waste Education Officer for a local authority I have constant communication with the public who are without exception, supportive of the scheme. With the Product Stewardship Act in place the beverage industry can be proactive and have a suitable scheme in place well ahead of other produced goods. 

Peg Davies



